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Youth Initiatives Funding 2011/12 
 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 
 

This report details the new allocation of youth initiatives funding for Tidworth 
Area Board for the 2011/12 financial year. 

 
 

2. Background 
 

Tidworth Area Board has been allocated £5,024 in the financial year 2011/12 for 
projects supporting young people’s initiatives.  
 
With the £1,204 carryover from the last financial year, the total available for the 
financial year 2011/12 is £6,228.  

 
3. Implications 
 
3.1. Financial Implications 

The area board now has a budget of £6228 for support for young people’s 
initiatives. 
 

3.2. Legal Implications 
There are none. 
 

3.3. Equality and Diversity Implications 
The Community Area Manager will develop ideas for promotion of the funding to 
ensure that all young people in the community area have an opportunity to bid 
for support for their projects.  
 

4. Recommendation 
It is recommended that: 

 
1. Tidworth Area Board notes the allocation and supports the Community Area 

Manager in developing ideas for promotion of the funding. 
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